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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 12, 
2011 at 7:20 p.m. at the Second Floor Meeting Room, at City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts on a zoning petition by the Massachusetts Institute of Technology 
Investment Management Company, to amend the Zoning Ordinance by creating a new Section 
13.80 – Planned Unit Development 5 (PUD-5) District, and to amend the Zoning Map by 
rezoning an approximately 28-acre area in the vicinity of Kendall Square to PUD-5.  The new 
Section 13.80 PUD-5 is intended to allow mixed use with increased development densities and 
heights.   
 
 
 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts, at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway, and online at 
cambridgema.gov/cdd/cp/zng.  Questions concerning the petition may be addressed to Liza 
Paden at 617 349 4647 or lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 
 


